
Suite 800
1919 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20006-3401

Steven J. Horvitz
202.973.4228 tel
202.973.4499 fax

stevehorvitz@dwt.com

September 28, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Bresnan Communications, LLC
E900489 / Polson, MT
E900491 / Townsend, MT
E900488 / Boulder, MT
Petition for Reinstatement

Ladies/Gentlemen:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Bresnan Communications, LLC to request reinstatement of
the registration for the above-referenced receive-only earth stations which expired on
September 14, 2010.

Due to an administrative oversight, renewal applications were not filed with the Commission and
steps have been implemented to ensure that such an incident does not reoccur. Bresnan has held
many earth station licenses and registrations over the years and strives to ensure that all licenses
are maintained according to the Commission’s rules and are timely renewed.

These stations have remained in operation, however, and reinstatement to continue operations is
requested because the stations provide essential services to Bresnan’s cable system serving
Polson, Townsend and Boulder, Montana. No modifications have been made to the facilities
covered by these registrations.

In view of the considerations discussed above, the public interest will be served by approval of
this request for reinstatement to continue operation of E900489, E900491 and E900488.
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Should any further information be required, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely yours,

s/ Steven J. Horvitz

Steven J. Horvitz


